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vork | Office of General Services
STATE | Division of Service-Disabled
Veterans’ Business Development

Email: VeteransDevelopment@ogs.ny.gov Web: ogs.ny.gov/veterans Phone: 518-474-2015

September 26, 2024
Frank Davis
Media Pillars, LLC
193 Vernal Butler Rd
Cairo, NY 1241

Dear Frank,

On behalf of the New York State Division of Service-Disabled Veterans’ Business Development (DSDVBD),
it is my pleasure to inform you that Media Pillars, LLC has been certified as a New York State Service-
Disabled Veteran Owned Business (NYS-SDVOB) and is now eligible to participate in New York State’s
Service Disabled Veteran-Owned Business Enterprise Program in accordance with Executive Law Section
369-i(5). The certification is valid for five (5) years pending compliance with the conditions set forth in the
published rules and regulations.

Please feel free to proudly display the enclosed Vendor Certification Certificate and the NYS SDVOB logo
(to be sent via email). Also, please visit http://ogs.ny.gov/Core/SDVOBA.asp to ensure that your business
is listed correctly in the DSDVBD directory of certified SDVOB businesses and immediately notify us of any
needed changes and/or corrections. We highly recommend that you register for email notifications of
contracting opportunities with the New York State Contract Reporter at https://www.nyscr.ny.gov/.

While Media Pillars, LLC has been certified as being currently in compliance with the regulations, you must
inform DSDVBD of any changes or other circumstances that might adversely affect its eligibility within
thirty (30) days of the occurrence. Additionally, you are required to complete and return, on or before the
stated deadline, the quarterly reports that will be sent to you by DSDVBD. Failure to comply with either
of these requirements or with any post certification audits may result in de-certification actions being
initiated by DSDVBD.

Thank you for your service to our country and congratulations on your certification! We look forward to
working with you and request that you seek to employ veterans whenever possible as you grow your
business.

Respectfully,
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Kenneth E. Williams
Executive Director

Encl.

Division of Service-Disabled Veterans’ Business Development
32" floor, Corning Tower, Empire State Plaza, Albany, NY 12242



